
 

         

 

 

11 February 2022 
 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Every year we celebrate ‘World Book Day’ alongside 100s of other schools. It is an exciting day 
where we can really give reading for pleasure the platform it deserves and deliver exciting and 
engaging sessions all around books and reading. 
 
This year is no different and we have exciting events planned in school, such as sessions on 
our library bus and an opportunity to ‘share a story’ with children from a different class. We ask 
that on World Book Day (Thursday 3rd March), your child/ren bring in their favourite book 
from home to share. 
 
Over half term we also have an exciting reading challenge card being sent home. We are 
asking children to read 10x throughout the week and get their card signed after every time they 
do. For every time they read they will earn a dojo, and if they complete the challenge they will 
earn an extra 10 bonus dojos. On the back of the reading challenge card there is also a school 
wide competition where we ask that they spend time re designing / imitating their favourite book 
cover. There will be winners for the best entries, which will be judged on the day, with prizes! 
 
We hope that you can engage in these challenges and that it fosters a love of reading at home! 
 
Please ensure your child/ren return their challenge cards back to their class teachers by 
Thursday 3rd March. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Carly Bunn 
Upper Key Stage 2 Lead  
 


